

BREWER SCHOOL DEPARTMENT Brewer, Maine 04412

November 2, 2020

Dear Parents and Guardians:

I am writing to encourage you to take part in Brewer High School's Parent-Teacher Conferences coming up in November. This is an excellent opportunity for you to meet with some or all of your student's teachers to discuss his/her progress. As an active and supportive partner in your student's education, you can help ensure his/her success in the classroom. This will also give you the opportunity to work with teachers to address any problems your student may be having in class. **Due to the ongoing pandemic, our parent-teacher conferences will be held virtually this year.**.

Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held:

Monday, November 23, 1 PM to 7 PM Tuesday, November 24, 1 PM to 7 PM

To set up an appointment, visit the Brewer High School website at **brewerhs.org**. Look for Parent-Teacher Conferences under News and click the "Book Now" link.

Here is the link https://booknow.appointment-plus.com/6z7keg90/

If you have trouble scheduling conferences, please call the high school main office at 989-4140.

Attention Ninth Grade Parents: One of the advantages of our freshman teaming program at Brewer High School is that you can meet with your child's core team teachers (math, science, English, and civics) together in one conference meeting. When registering for an appointment, please select either Team Dirigo or Team Penobscot, depending on which team your student is on. Additionally, to make appointments with your child's elective teachers, please select those teachers individually.

We look forward to 'seeing' you (virtually) at this year's Parent-Teacher Conferences.

Sincerely,

Brent Slowikowski

Principal

Christansle



BREWER SCHOOL DEPARTMENT Brewer, Maine 04412